
Every institution shall "preserve and enhance" academic freedom,

including:

 

"the freedom of the institution and its staff to regulate the subject

matter of courses taught at the institution"

 

"the freedom of the institution and its staff to teach and assess

students in the manner they consider best promotes learning"

 

Section 161 of the Education Act 1989

Respect academic freedom

teu.ac.nz             0800 278 348          teu@teu.ac.nz



Respect our voice

teu.ac.nz             0800 278 348          teu@teu.ac.nz



 Manawatū  - GLB 1.14 

Albany         - AT4 (spillover AT3)

Wellington  - 5C17

Stopwork meeting

12 March, 12-2pm

#OurVoiceMatters       

It's time to make our collective voice heard on

the employer's Digital Plus Strategy and its

impact on teaching, learning, and jobs.


